Dear Steve:

Thank you so much for your sensationally funny, energetic presentation “Embracing the Journey” last week. Everyone was laughing, then crying, and laughing, then crying, and laughing again! What a wonderful, productive afternoon. The half-day program flew by. I think our employees could have stayed all day! I believe you message about using humor as a tool to control negative emotions and overcome obstacles touched a lot of people’s hearts and minds. We really enjoyed the personal, touching story you shared from your book. What a living testimony of how humor can get us through the toughest of times.
The audience participation was great. You kept their full attention the entire time. I’ve been getting calls from employees asking how they can get a copy of the video so they can “laugh it off” with you again.

Thank you so much for an excellent job! You are truly a very funny, professional presenter with a big heart. God bless you. 

Sincerely,

Vickie Palmer

Training and Development Coordinator

Human Resources
Stormont-Vail Healthcare

